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I strongly support this change. I have been biking for many years and being passed 

by a high speeding car in a no passing zone is one of the scariest scenarios. This 

risks a head on collision with a vehicle in the other lane endanger the occupants of 

two vehicles and the bicyclist. It is particularly dangerous on a blind corner. In most 

cases a driver would have to wait less than a minute to find a clear and safe stretch 

to pass. It seems a dangerous situation occurs each time I go out biking so this not 

uncommon.  


